
 
 
 
11th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am sure that many of you, like me, watched the Prime Minister’s broadcast last night and are 

wondering what it means for your children.  I have no more detail than you at present and am 

expecting any detail to initially emerge in the 50 page official guidance Number 10 will be publishing 

later today. 

 

As soon as staff and I have been able to plan how we will manage the return of Reception, Year 1 

and Year 6 children, alongside continuing to care for our key worker children I will update you further.  

Our top priority, in this planning, will be to keep our children and staff as safe and happy as we can.   

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to drop me an email 

(headteacher@marstonmontgomery.derbyshire.sch.uk) and I will do my best to answer them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Teresa Bosley 

Head Teacher 
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